
Nicole Shahinian Named as Triangle School's 
Educational Services Professional of the Year 
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Nicole Shahinian was honored at the February 28th Township Committee Meeting for being named              
Educational Services Professional of the Year for Triangle Elementary School for 2017. Mrs. Shahinian is               
described as a talented, devoted, selfless, knowledgeable and kind advocate for her students as well as her                 
colleagues.  
 
Mrs. Shahinian, is a Speech and Language Pathologist, has been a member of the Hillsborough School                
District faculty since 2008. Mrs. Shahinian can also be found behind the camera, recording and directing                
video productions at Triangle School for both students and staff.  
 
Triangle School is proud to have Mrs. Shahinian as their Educational Services Professional of the Year. 
 


